
 
 

FALL 2021 New Student Orientation – Graduate Students 
Welcome to Texas Southern University! 

Congratulations on your admission to a Graduate Program at TSU! 
 
The FALL 2021 New Student Orientation will be Virtual. Admitted students are required to complete the 
orientation online via a virtual self-paced asynchronous format. 
 
To get started visit the following web-link: 

https://texassouthern.123orientation.com/ 
 
You will need to create an account to view the orientation. Click on the “Create New Student Account” option 
to set-up your account. While you do not have to use your TSU student email to set up your account you will 
need to use your TSU Student ID or T-Number to create your account. Once set-up note that you will need to 
log-in to the Orientation using your Student ID (T-Number) and Password: 
 

 
 
Once logged in you will need to proceed through the orientation modules sequentially completing each module 
prior to moving on to the next module. 
 

 

https://texassouthern.123orientation.com/


 
 
When you get to the Academics Module, on the “Choose Your Adventure” screen click on the Student Profile 

Path option titled GRADUATE STUDENTS (MASTERS AND DOCTORAL) to access new student orientation 
information and materials specific to graduate students: 
 
 

 
 
Please note that there is one common web-portal for all incoming TSU Students for the FALL 2021 New Student 
Orientation so occasionally some information covered may only pertain to undergraduate students.  
 
The Graduate School STRONGLY recommends that ALL incoming FALL 2021 graduate students complete the 
online new student orientation to ensure a successful start to your program and success at Texas Southern 
University. The virtual orientation provides an overview of what to expect including information on Graduate 
School policies, procedures, timelines, resources and contact information. 
 

This is an online self-paced orientation so please complete at your convenience and please do so 
ASAP and latest by end of day Sunday, August 22, 2021. 

 
GO TSU TIGERS! 

 

 


